
STRATFORD GARDENS

From our KCMO police department patrol partners:
FYI - If you own a doorbell security camera system such as Ring, Nest or others, you can register your
camera online with the KCMO police department. This does not give KCMO police the ability to view
your camera, but it does register that there is a camera, and could be useful to the police in the event
of an occurrence in the area. 
Learn more online at Watch KC: www.kcpd.org/get-involved/watchkc

What a wonderful turnout we had in December for the neighborhood holiday gathering at the home of our
neighbors Rebecca and Christopher Herring! A special thanks to the Herrings for opening their home to
more than 100 of you who mingled on a snowy night with delicious appetizers and bountiful drinks on hand.
As always, thank you neighbors for making the holiday season special for all of us here in Stratford Gardens! 
 
 
 
As a reminder, it is only through the neighborhood association dues that Stratford Gardens Homeowners
Association members pay that we are able to enjoy neighborhood benefits such as the holiday gathering,
social activities, snow removal services and added KCMO security patrol. If you live in Stratford Gardens and
have not yet joined the Association, please contact Patty Steele at psteele@ha-kc.org.
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Stratford Gardens is made up of approximately 245
homes in our home owners association! 

Welcome New Neighbors!THE NEW YOU

Ashlie & Andrew Metzler
1250 West 61st Terrace

 
Long Family

1202 West 60th Terrace
 
 
 
 

HISTORICAL CORNER

Security Update:

Did You Know?

Stratford Gardens Annual
Neighborhood Meeting


